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Dear Parents, 

Open Evening — Thursday 3rd October 2024 5.30pm – 7.30pm 

We are looking forward to meeting prospective students and parents at our annual Open Evening on 
Thursday 3rd October where you will be most welcome. Parents can register to attend the event on 
the school website.  

These are exciting times as we have just welcomed our new Year 7 intake in what has been 
unprecedented time in education. We are passionate in ensuring all of our students have an enriching 
experience during their time with us and all are able to maximize their academic potential.  We will 
always go the extra mile to work with all of our parents to ensure our students are happy and engaged 
with all of their learning at The Bicester School.  We have joined forces with Activate Learning to 
ensure the full complement of curriculum choices are available to all of our students, especially post 
16. 

Selecting a school that will prepare your child for the next exciting stage in their life is very important 
and we at The Bicester School would like to provide you with an opportunity to visit us and make an 
informed decision.  

The evening will begin at 5.30pm and there will be a presentation at 6.00pm in both the Lecture Theatre 
and the Main Hall/Evenlode building and another at 7.00pm in our Main Hall/Evenlode building.  We 
have arranged for a number of our students to act as guides for the remaining part of the evening where 
they will show you around the school and introduce you to our departments and subject areas.  Our 
staff and students will be able to demonstrate some of the dynamic learning opportunities that are on 
offer as well as answer any questions you may have.  

Should you have any questions concerning the Open Evening, please phone the School 
Reception on 01869 243331 or visit our website at; www.thebicesterschool.org.uk  

Yours sincerely,  

 

A M Rushworth 
Headteacher 
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